
Increased Threshold for State Building Advisory Commission Action; HB 2395

HB 2395 increases the threshold of capital improvement costs to $1 million before the 
Secretary of Administration must convene a meeting of the State Building Advisory Commission 
to prepare a list of at least three and no more than five qualified firms to be considered for the 
project. Under previous law, the Commission convened when the project costs were either at 
least $750,000 for architectural services or $500,000 for engineering services. The bill repeals 
the separate threshold amounts for architectural and engineering services.
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